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Monday 7th December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers of Crab Class

We are writing to inform you that sadly Miss Cates will be leaving us at the end of this term
for a new position within home education. Miss Cates has been a wonderful part of our 
team and we are sure you will join us in wishing her all the best for the future.

We are lucky to have Miss Tijou-Hoyles temporarily joining us to teach Crab Class until 
February half term and then Mrs Barrington will be taking over permanently in 
February. We believe both teachers will be a valuable addition to our team with much to 
offer the school. We know a change of teacher in your first year of school is not ideal but 
please be reassured we will be doing everything we can to support your children during 
these transitions. Miss Tijou-Hoyles will be visiting the class and getting to know the 
children and staff before they break up for the Christmas holidays. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or queries.

Mrs Nichola Stewart

Head Teacher
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